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We are objecting to the Beaches Link Project because of 
1. Confirmed contamination risks due to Flat Rock Gully being an old tip site, putting health and 
environment waterways at risk. 
2. Loss of 390 trees and green space and wildlife and habitat. 
3. Impacts on residents due to noise, construction vehicles on Flat Rock Drive, and geological 
uncertainty with fears of property damage due to vibration. 
4. A tunnel encourages more cars on the road, when alternative options providing public 
transport have not been considered. 


